
                                                                                      

 

 

 

Headteacher: Mr Richard Mead                                                                  Monday 6th November 2023       

Christmas 2023. 

Dear Parents and Carers 

I am just writing to let you know about the details of our main Christmas events for this year.  

MUFTI Day – Friday 17th November. 

The children can wear their own clothes on this day in exchange for a donation to the H S A Christmas Fayre. H S A 

donation requests to be confirmed. 

H S A Christmas Fayre – Friday 1st of December - after school.  

Please collect your children as normal at the end of the school day. Once all the children have been dismissed, you will 

be able to re-enter school with your child should you wish to enjoy the Christmas Fayre. More details to follow shortly. 

Christmas Activity afternoon for Reception children (Willow and Elm classes) - Wednesday 13th December at 1.30pm. 

This is for Reception parents (or another known adult) to attend. We would be grateful if each child in Reception has a 

parent or known adult in attendance to support their child. Invitations will be been sent out from the Reception Team. 

Please return the reply slip as soon as possible. Thank you. 

Year 1 Christmas Nativity Concert - Monday 11th December at 2.15pm in the school hall. 

This is for up to two adults for each Year 1 child to enjoy and will finish in time for pick up at the end of the day. More 

details to follow. 

Year 2 Christmas Nativity Concert - Thursday 14th December at 2.15pm in the school hall. 

This is for up to two adults for each Year 2 child to enjoy and will finish in time for pick up at the end of the day. More 

details to follow. 

Christmas activities and games for the children - Friday 15th December. 

If they wish to, the children can come to school that day wearing a Christmas jumper. 

Christmas dinner for the children - Friday 15th December.  

If you wish your child to have a Christmas dinner, your child can notify their teacher on the day as they normally do. 

 

Many thanks and kind regards, 

Richard Mead              Headteacher 
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Tel: 01420 83857 
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